
From the Grand Knight – old: 1, 2, 3 degree – new unified degree 

 

On March 29, we will celebrate the birthday of the Knights of Columbus. At 2:00 

pm we will conduct a Unified Degree at our church. This new unified degree 

combines the first degree, charity, the second degree, unity, and the third degree, 

fraternity into one unified degree. 

 

This will be the first presentation by Saint Teresa of Calcutta Council. An extra 

bonus of this degree is to have our families are invited to attend.   

 

If you are a current first, second degree member (in good standing) of our council 

or a current third degree Knight, I highly encourage and recommend you taking or 

observing this historic degree.  

 

If interested, please contact our chancellor, Mike Kruetter at 

mikekreutter@gmail.com no later than March 21. We also will need to know how 

many of your loved ones will attend. 

  

There will be a small reception afterwards in the ACC. What a great time to be a 

KNIGHT! 
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